
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am Natascha Bailey and I oppose the bill HB 3063, it is a clear violation of personal freedom to take 
away vaccine choice, especially when there is risk involved.  I defiantly do not believe children should be 
excluded from schools because their parents choose to exempt their child from one or more vaccines 
due to religious or philosophical reasons.  I am upset by the way the media has been representing 
families that choose not to vaccinate.  There seems to be a fear based, us verse them attitude forming 
around the subject of vaccinations, and when there are sides it is easier to be biased.  It is my hope that 
our representatives will not rush into a decision with fear being their driving force, even though there 
has been a state of emergency called; this is the bodies of people and the decision of what to put into 
them, or not.  This is a basic freedom, that in my mind, has no question of whom should control that 
decision.  I personally know of the risk involved in vaccinations, since I received a vaccine injury in high 
school that altered my life.  Where there is risk there must be choice.  Please vote No on HB 3063 today. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Natascha Bailey 
210 NW A St. 
Grants Pass, OR 97526 
 


